

Edition 2, June 2017

www.pulse-project.eu

## PULSE IN PROGRESS

The project 'Pulse: Language and Communication Skills for Foreign Nurses' has the aim to improve language and communication competences of nurses working in a foreign country, or planning to work abroad. During the first couple of months the project partners created focus groups with representatives of the target groups and worked on a European survey performed among practitioners — nurses and employers on one hand, and among educators and experts in language for medical purposes, on the other. Two types of online-based questionnaires were developed that were answered by representatives of target groups, stakeholders, and other experts. The results of the survey were presented and discussed during the partner meeting in Rotterdam, The Netherlands.







Partner meeting in Rotterdam, 8 June 2017

During the meeting the partners held a workshop about developing the E-learning methodology and curriculum for workplace language and communication for nurses. With the kind assistance of two Dutch associated partners from *Zuster in Huis - Global Care Capacity and TMI* they discussed the content and the module plan for creating of initial draft of the methodology and made plans for developing of the curriculum of Pulse training course.

## WHAT'S NEXT ON PULSE...

In the coming months, the partners will be working on finalizing the E-learning methodology and will meet again in October in Siena, Italy to discuss and agree on the content of the E-learning course and the assessment tool, content development, product design, etc.

For more information about Pulse project please visit the website <u>www.pulse-project.eu</u> or contact the partner in your country.

This project has been funded with support from the European Commission. This publication reflects the views only of the author, and the

Commission cannot be held responsible for any use which may be made of the information contained

